
thinking of becoming 
a course rep?
what do they do?
Course Representatives work to create positive 
change at a course level so that every student at 
the University of Plymouth has an effective and 
fulfilling academic experience.

Course Reps gather constructive feedback and 
ideas from their peers to present to university 
staff at the relevant meetings and to 
communicate any changes or key information to 
their cohort.

why should I do it?
• Gain new transferable skills 
such as how to collect 
feedback, and good 
communication. 

• Access training to support 
your personal development

• Increase employability
• Make a positive impact on 
your course

• Be recognised and rewarded 
for your contribution




